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URGENT NOTIFICATION TO ALL PARENTS / CARERS 

 

N.S.W. TEACHERS FEDERATION – STRIKE – TUESDAY 7 DECEMBER 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL DINNER – CONFIRMED TO PROCEED 

KINDERGARTEN/STAGE 1 PRESENTATION DAY – WEDNESDAY 8 DECEMBER 
 
Dear Northmead Public School families:  

 

As you may be aware, the N.S.W. Teachers Federation have called on their members 
to take 24hour strike action commencing Tuesday 7 December. 
 

I am awaiting official communication from the Department later today to advise our 
families on the supervision arrangements that will be available next Tuesday. 
 
1. Year 6 Farewell Dinner – Rydges Northwest – Tuesday 7 December 
 
This event will still go ahead with the already outlined staggered arrival/departure 
times, COVID-19 vaccination and supervision requirements that parents were made 
aware of in prior communication from the Stage 3 teaching team. 
 
2. Kindergarten / Stage 1 Presentation Day Assembly:Wednesday 8 December 
           Students and Staff only – no parents/families are attending 
 
Due to the strike action on Tuesday and the teachers who will not be on duty to attend 
this event, we have been able to move the Presentation Assembly to Wednesday 8 
December. Only students receiving an award attend this Presentation day. No parents 
are permitted to attend. A video of these two special assemblies will be made 
available to our students/families within a week of the event, as occurred in 2020. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Mrs Anne Ezzy 
Principal 
3 December 2021.   
 


